From: Jean Stevens

Sent: Sunday, October 27, 2024 12:43 AM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]Respect the Wishes of the Indigenous People of New Mexico, No

Powerline from LANL Across Sacred Lands

You don't often get email from _Leam why this is important

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

To the SW Regional Office,

Please stop the powerline project immediately. It is an offense to the indigenous peoples of New Mexico and
should not be put on their sacred lands which would disrupt sacred ceremonies and the biodiversity of the
land.

Sincerely,

Jean E Stevens





